Proposed Amendments to the NT Planning Scheme

A Planning Scheme Amendment (PSA) involves either the rezoning of land or changes / additions / deletions
to text or diagrams contained in a Planning Scheme.

More information on the Planning Scheme Amendment process.
What am I commenting on and where do my comments go?

Public comment and review is an essential part of the planning scheme amendment process. Those people who
have an interest in, or live near a proposed planning scheme amendment can have valuable knowledge that
provides a vital contribution to the understanding of a region or locality.

Comments received must be taken into account by the Minister for Lands and Planning in their consideration
of the proposal.

How to Comment

If you would like to have your say on any of the items currently open to public comment, please send your
response by the closing date to: Strategic Lands Planning, Department of Lands and Planning, GPO 1680,
Darwin, NT 0801. Or email: planning@nt.gov.au.



Details of proposed amendments to the NT Planning Scheme that have been publicly exhibited are listed below
with links to the exhibition material relating to the proposal.

Proposals are usually open for public comment for 28 days from the first newspaper advertisement, unless noted
otherwise.

Exhibition Period Reference No. Proposal Description
02/03/12 to 30/03/12 PA2012/0019 The Minister for Lands and Planning is seeking comment on a proposa
to amend the NT Planning Scheme to:
Include The Greater Darwin Plan as policy; and
to amend the existing Darwin Planning Principles and Land Use
Framework to reflect this policy.



